
We’re writing to let you know our stage  
two consultation will run from 23 June 2025 
to 21 July 2025. Your views are important to 
us, and we want to ensure that the project  
and community benefit fund reflects what 
is most important to the local community.

We’ve listened to the feedback received 
during our first consultation and used it to 
shape the layout and design and the means 
of access for construction. This is alongside 

ongoing environmental, technical and 
engineering assessments. Since Stage One, 
we have reduced the number of turbines 
from 17 to 15, and lowered the maximum 
height from 220 to 200 metres.

Our consultation materials, including the 
turbine layout, will be available online  
from 23 June, and in-person at our 
consultation events. 

Dengie Marshes Wind Farm – 
Stage Two Consultation 

The feedback we’ve received so far 
from the community has helped 
shape the project in meaningful 
ways. Importantly, we now propose 
to reuse the existing marine 
transfer facility on the River Crouch 
for the delivery of the turbines 
and associated equipment. This 
next stage of consultation is an 
opportunity for us to continue 
that conversation and ensure this 
project brings lasting benefits to 
the local area.

Tim Hancock 
Head of Planning 

Powering 100,000 homes with 
120MW of clean, British energy, 
enough to supply every home in 
Maldon District three times over, 
while strengthening UK energy 
security

Delivering long-term investment 
in local communities, including a 
community benefit fund of up to 
£600,000 per year and significant 
business rate contributions to 
support local services 

Offering direct benefits for local 
people – with the potential for 
discounted electricity for nearby 
households and businesses

The Dengie Marshes Wind Farm Team has identified an opportunity 
on the Dengie Peninsula for a new renewable energy project.

Project Benefits



Get Involved

We’re committed to an open, inclusive consultation and to delivering 
lasting benefits for the community and environment. We encourage 
you to come and meet the team at our three in person events to 
find out about the proposals in more detail.

Upcoming events: 

Tuesday 1 July 2025 The Royal Burnham Yacht Club, The Quay,  
Burnham-on-Crouch CM0 8AU

15:00 – 19:00 

Friday 4 July 2025 Southminster Memorial Hall, Southminster  
CM0 7DE

15:00 – 19:00 

Thursday 10 July 2025 Asheldham and Dengie Village Hall, 
Southminster CM0 7UH

15:00 – 19:00

Reach out with questions or comments at:

	 Email: info@dengiemarsheswind.co.uk

	 Phone: 01621 483 896 

	 Website: www.dengiemarsheswind.co.uk

Following submission of a planning application in the Autumn, Maldon District Council will 
then conduct its own statutory consultation before determining the application. This will 
provide stakeholders, residents and other interested parties with another opportunity to provide 
feedback on our proposals.

Thank you for your interest in Dengie Marshes Wind Farm. Together, we can create a sustainable 
energy future for Maldon and beyond.

You can provide feedback by: 

Completing our feedback form online at https://dengiemarsheswind.co.uk/

Completing a hard copy of the feedback form and returning it to: 

FREEPOST SEC NEWGATE UK LOCAL

Submitting your comments to info@dengiemarsheswind.co.uk


